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Respected Students, 

 
 

To prevent the spread of the new coronavirus infection – with regard to the education breaks 

ordered by the Rector’s resolutions No. IKT/5-790/2/2020. and No. IKT/5-790/4/2020, and 

based on the guidelines of the maintainer of the University – we order the following. 

 

1) We kindly ask you – for your personal safety and for the smooth return to Hungary – 

to refrain from travelling abroad for private purposes if possible. We draw attention to 

that the University will not be able to guarantee the conditions for returning to 

Hungary, thus staying abroad may have an impact on the fulfilment of your study 

obligations. 

2) Students are not allowed to visit the buildings of the University of Szeged from the 

12th of March 2020. Accordingly, all forms of student administration shall be 

conducted on electronic platforms, such as Neptun, Coospace, Modulo. 

3) Please note that the University of Szeged, along with the other Hungarian higher 

education institutions, will switch to distance education until withdrawal. Students are 

not allowed to visit the University of Szeged during the time of distance education. 

 

During the study break and the period distance education, the employees of the University of 

Szeged will continue to perform their duties until further notice. 

 
 

 

Issued on the 11th of March 2020, Szeged 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully: 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Csaba Lengyel   

sgd.  

Prof. Dr. László Kovács 

sgd. 

Dr. Máté Dömötör  

sgd. 

President of the Committee Member of the Committee Member of the Committee 

 


